A NEW SWISSVALE LODGE was formed at a meeting at which Harry Stark, president of the Western Pennsylvania Council, and Sidney Schwartz, president of the Braddock Lodge, were the speakers. The group is the outgrowth of the Swissvale's Jewish Men's Club which served as the nucleus, and the assets of the former group are to be transferred to the new lodge. The following have been elected: Dr. A. Schultz, chaplain; S. Lebowitz, assistant chaplain; Bernard Neuman, president; Leon Weinberg, first vice president; Floyd Schacter, second vice president; Isidor Zinman, secretary; David Miller, financial secretary; David Roth, treasurer; M. Mendleblatt, warden; trustees, Ben Bastaky, Herman Harris and Louis Weiner. Harry Stark was named as honorary president and Sidney Schwartz as honorary member.